
 

 

 

 

 

Now is the time for open enrollment for Medical 

and Prescription coverage 

 

You may make changes to your coverage at the time.  Recent legislation have made it possible for 

parents to insure their children through age 26, if they meet certain criteria.  Review the information on 

the benefits tab for “Health coverage of children until age 26”.  

 

Forms are available on the District Website under the benefits tab. 

 

 All forms must be received in the benefits office by October 29, 2010 

 

 Please complete forms completely to avoid delay in coverage. 

 

 Changes will take effect January 1, 2011 

 

 Any questions or concerns should be directed to the benefits office ext 2549 


